
 

  
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 3-6, 2015 

CASB Convention 

1 Lake Avenue, Colorado Springs 
 

 

The Elizabeth School District Board of Education will be attending the Colorado Association of School 

Board (CASB) Annual Convention from Thursday, December 3 through Sunday, December 6, 2015. 

 

The Elizabeth School District Board of Education will be having discussions with student leaders from 

Elizabeth Schools on December 4, 2015 at 6:30pm, 2510 Tenderfoot Hill Drive, Colorado Springs, CO. 

 

Elizabeth School District C-1 

634 S. Elbert Street, PO Box 610 

Elizabeth, CO 80107 

303-646-1836 

www.elizabeth.k12.co.us 

twitter@esdk12 

facebook@esdk12 
 

 

Meeting Notice: The Elizabeth Board of Education gives public notice that the board is using an online 

forum to discuss matters related to the governance and operations of the school district.  The forum is 

considered to be an ongoing meeting and is subject to the provisions of the Colorado Open Meetings 

Act.  No formal action will be taken in the forum.  The public may view the discussion via the following 

website: http://elizabethschoolsboe.blogspot.com     


